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2nd of November 2020 
 
 
Rev. Prof. Dr Thomas Schirrmacher  
Secretary General-Elect  
World Evangelical Alliance 
 
 
Dear Archbishop Schirrmacher,  
 
On behalf of the Global Imams Council, we extend our warmest and most sincere 
congratulations to you on your well-earned appointment as the new Secretary General of the 
World Evangelical Alliance.  
 
Your excellence has distinguished you amongst your peers, and we wish you every success in 
your new duties. As the document 'A Common Word Between Us and You' (A Common Word 
2007) states in its opening lines: 
 

Muslims and Christians together make up well over half of the world's population. 
Without peace and justice between these two religious communities, there can be no 
meaningful peace in the world.  

 
We at the Global Imams Council are honored to have you as a member of our Interfaith 
Network. We pledge that you have our full support, and we look forward to years of productive 
cooperation and contribution to the success of both our organizations.  
 
We beseech the Lord to continue to uplift you beyond expectations. Congratulations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Imam Mohammad Baqir al-Budairi 
President 
 


